
 
Radioactive Materials Enforcement Rulemaking Advisory Committee  

Committee Membership as of 11/07/2022 
 
At its meeting on August 27, 2021, the Energy Facility Siting Council approved the use of a Rules Advisory 
Committee (RAC) to assist in the development of proposed rules for its Radioactive Waste Materials Rulemaking 
Project. The RAC will assist in the development of proposed rules by identifying issues, discussing policy 
alternatives, and providing input on draft rule language. The RAC will also be asked to provide recommendations 
on whether any proposed rules will have a fiscal impact, what the extent of that impact will be and whether the 
rules will have a significant adverse impact on small businesses. 
 
The RAC is intended to represent interests that are likely to be affected by the proposed rules. The Energy 
Facility Siting Council has delegated management of the individuals and organizations approved to participate in 
the RAC to the Oregon Department of Energy’s Nuclear Safety and Emergency Preparedness Division. The list 
below includes all organizations and representatives on the RAC as of the date indicated above. The list may be 
updated to include additional organizations as the process moves forward. 
 

Organization  Representative Email 

Association of Oregon Counties Branden Pursinger bpursinger@oregoncounties.org 

Confederated Tribes of the Umatilla 
Indian Reservation 

Mason Murphy masonkmurphy@ctuir.org  

Gilliam County Pat Shannon pat.shannon@co.gilliam.or.us 

League of Women Voters of Oregon Shirley Weathers walsh.weathers@gmail.com 

Oregon Business and Industry Sharla Moffet sharlamoffett@oregonbusinessindustry.com  

Oregon Department of Environmental 
Quality 

Jamie Jones jamie.jones@deq.state.or.us 

Oregon Health Authority, Radiation 
Protection Services 

Hillary Haskins hillary.k.haskins@dhsoha.state.or.us 

Oregon Metro Kevin Six kevin.six@oregonmetro.gov 

Oregon Physicians for Social 
Responsibility 

Damon Motz-Storey damon@oregonpsr.org 

Oregon Refuse and Recycling 
Association 

Andrea Fogue 
Andy Lombardo 

andreaf@orra.net 
alombardo@perma-fix.com  

Oregon State University Steve Reese steve.Reese@oregonstate.edu 

Public/Unaffiliated Dave Smith 59smitty1952@gmail.com 

Public/Unaffiliated Wayne Lei wayne.lei@gmail.com 

Waste Management Jim Denson jdenson@wm.com 
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